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Highlighted area is indicative only 
 

Bundaberg Regional Council will be delivering 
safety improvements for the intersection of Johanna 
Boulevard and Commercial Street, Kensington  
as highlighted in yellow on the map above.   
 
Work is planned to commence early March 2024. 
Weather permitting, work will be completed by end 
of June 2024. 
 
During construction, the intersection will be 
closed to ALL traffic from 6.30pm to 5.30am.  
The road will be open to traffic during the day and 
will be subject to traffic management restrictions. 
 
While road closures are active: 
- Detours will be in place via Airport Drive and  

Enterprise Street, as highlighted in  
orange on the map above.  

- Deliveries to affected businesses during  
active hours will be via the detours.  

 

There will be NO access through the work site.  

Appropriate signage will be in place to guide road users 
and pedestrians safely through the area. 
 
Bundaberg Regional Council is aware of the 
inconvenience road work causes and thanks 
businesses and road users in advance for their patience 
and co-operation. 
 

For more information regarding the road closure 
please use the following contact information.  

        Contact Information 
      Coordinator:            Allan Samuels  
      Site Supervisor:      Ray Zysk  
      Contact Phone:       1300 883 699 
      Email:           civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
 

The Johanna Boulevard / Commercial Street  
Intersection Upgrade is a joint initiative of Bundaberg 
Regional Council and the Queensland Government. 

mailto:civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au

